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The House of Commons Council Housing group has produced a 40 page report following its inquiry to demonstrate ‘Support for the fourth option’. The report was sponsored by Amicus, UNISON, GMB and UCATT.

The report is packed with evidence to use to put the case against privatisation and for direct investment. It shows that there is widespread support for the ‘fourth option’ and government is facing increasing opposition to its dogmatic policies.

A four-page summary can be downloaded now – see Defend Council Housing for link. Printed copies of the full report will be available at the press launch: 10am, Wednesday 15 June, Grimond Room, Port Cullis House, Westminster Embankment, SW1. Tenants, councillors and trade unionists are welcome to attend. A copy of the full report will then be posted on the website.

At the start of the new Parliament EDM Future of Council Housing was re-tabled (now EDM 48). Please ask your MP to sign (they need to re-sign if they supported it before) and encourage them to join the Council Housing group too.

The MP’s group and DCH want to make sure that copies of the full report get to tenants, councillors and trade unionists where the council is considering the future of its homes. A national mailing will go out this week but we need help getting the report to where it is needed most. We particularly need offers to organise distribution to all tenants organisations and councillors in each local authority area. The report has a cover price of £10 per (printed) copy but discounts for bulk orders are negotiable and copies for individual tenants are free. 

If you can help arrange distribution in your area please email info@support4councilhousing.org.uk. Please indicate how many copies you would like, where they will be distributed and what funds are available.

The MPs also plan to organise a late fringe meeting at both the CIH and LGA conferences to launch the report. If you are attending either event please let the group know in advance and offer any help you can.

A new DCH poster is also being printed this week. If you council is considering stock options get in touch so that we can help you organise a local campaign.
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